
October 19, 2017 
 

Today is a B day!   

 
After School Activities 

Open Library 

7th & 8th Grade Math help  
6th gr. Help session 

Science Olympiad 
ESOL Homework Help 

Legendary LEGO League 

Musical 
Tech Crew  

Cross Country 
6th gr. Soccer 

Step Team 
 

There is no Character Council general meeting this week.   

 
Next week is Red Ribbon Week. Help bring awareness to the importance of living a 

drug free life. On Monday, remember snugs not drugs and wear your pajamas to 
school.  You may also purchase a red ribbon bracelet at the school store for 50 cents. 

 

Open Library is now open on Thursdays.  See Mrs. Nicholl in Visitor Check in to sign 
up. 

Picture retakes will be on October 30th.  If you are unhappy with your picture 
package or were absent on picture day- you can get your picture taken that day. 

 1st hour 8th grade,  
2nd hour 7th grade &  

3rd hour 6th grade.   

Please let your social studies teacher know if you need to retake your picture and be 
sure to bring your picture packet back with you. 

 
Congratulations to the 8th Grade Soccer teams as they battled hard yesterday at the 

Tournament at West Middle! Both Boys and Girls teams made it to their final 

elimination game before placing in the tournament. 
 

 The 6th and 7th Grade Tournament will be held at Northeast Middle on Monday 
October 23. Make sure to bring your purple T-shirt and athletic clothes! 

 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS 
Would you like to experience what it feels like to be a Police Officer? Ever wonder 

how Police Officers are able to solve certain crimes? Want to learn how to dust for 
fingerprints? Want to make a traffic stop? Want to role play real police situations? 

Join the Junior Police Academy! 
Pick up your application from Officer Davis’s office located in Visitor Check In. 

Applications must be turned in by Nov. 1st, 2017. 

 
Happy Birthday 

 

If your birthday we hope it rocks!  



                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


